
YOUTH COMMISSION 
MEMORANDUM

TO:​ Office of the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

CC:​ Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board
Alisa Somera, Legislative Deputy Director 

FROM:​ 2024-2025 Youth Commission

DATE:​ Tuesday, December 10, 2024

RE:​ SUBJECT: YOUTH COMMISSION MEETING 11/18/24

At its in-person meeting on Monday, December 2, 2024  the Youth Commission took the following action:

1.​ Motion to Support with a Positive Recommendation BOS File #241038 Administrative Code - 
Rapid Rehousing Policy. 

2.​ The San Francisco Youth Commission recognizes the importance of the Rapid Rehousing 
Program in addressing risks of homelessness among families and transitional-aged youth and 
appreciates this well-intentioned effort to support families and youth in urgent need of housing.

3.​ The San Francisco Youth Commission acknowledges that only 1% of RRH program recipients 
currently receive a 5-year rental subsidy. 

4.​ The San Francisco Youth Commission would appreciate more data regarding the number of 
program participants expected to receive a 5-year rental subsidy due to this legislation.

5.​ The San Francisco Youth Commission would also appreciate an estimated additional cost of this 
piece of legislation that takes into account the expected number of 5-year rental subsidy 
recipients.



6.​ The San Francisco Youth Commission would also appreciate an identified, concrete funding 
source.

***
Please do not hesitate to contact Youth Commissioners or Youth Commission staff (415) 554- 6446 with 
any questions. Thank you.


